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11.11.21 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

     Dates for your Diary. 

 

We are fast approaching the Christmas Season and there are a few events that the school will be 

putting on to celebrate and hopefully make our Christmas in school more ‘normal’ than it was last year! 

 

Firstly, please remember that our amazing PTFA are working hard to organise another Cheswardine 

Village Walking Market on Saturday 4th December, it will take place throughout the village, please 

come along on the afternoon and join in, there will be an awful lot going on. 

 

The dates for school events will be: 

 

Wednesday 8th December  Christmas Dinner Day (pre-ordering will be required) 

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day, wear your Christmas jumpers and bring a 

donation for Save the Children. 

Tuesday 14th December Christmas Party Day  

Thursday 16th December Christmas Service in Church 9:30am. 

 

Our Class 3 children are once again hoping to go over to Cheswardine Hall carol singing and Nursery 

children will be busy delivering Christmas messages around the village in our lead up to the Christmas 

holiday. 

 

As is always the case, all of these events are subject to changes which may occur due to COVID but I 

am hopeful all will go ahead and the children will enjoy a December full of festive fun before breaking 

up for the holidays on Friday 17th December. 

 

Please also note that parents’ evenings are planned for the week beginning the 22nd November and if 

you find yourself with a Teams’ meeting instead of a requested face to face meeting we will bear that 

in mind when planning future parental appointments. Once again, please remember that all meetings 

may change to Teams if public health thresholds are compromised or met in anyway. 

 

Yours sincerely 

REWilliams     
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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